
Nursery Newsletter 
 
As the weather is getting warmer can you apply suntan lotion to your children before they 
attend school, and staff will re-apply throughout the day when necessary. 
  
In class our children are doing fun activities from the story Going on a Bear Hunt.  
They will create artwork using various materials, make puppets to re-tell the story, learn new 
vocabulary linked to class topic. 
 
The flowers and seeds that they planted are growing and they are taking turns to water the 
plants daily. We should have a lovely crop of tomatoes, lettuce, cress, carrots, and lots more.  
Thank you for your donations of fruit, and voluntary contribution towards the cost of snacks. 
Without your support we could not offer this provision.   
 
Parent Information  
We will be holding a parents' evening on Friday 21st of June; appointment sheets will be 
available from the Monday 10th of June. Appointments will be from 3pm onwards.  
 
Dates for Diary  
21st June Inset day.  
24th July Teddy Bear Picnic school closed fundraising event  
 

 
Mrs Edwards Head of Pre-School and Nursery  
  
 


